
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

July 17, 2009 

 

For further information please contact:  Ronda Courtney @ 503-397-4231 

   At approximately 2:30 p.m. today a medical incident occurred when a fair goer who was riding on the 

Bungee Jumping  Ride collapsed.  The Columbia County Sheriff and Columbia Fire and Rescue 

responded.  The person was stabilized at the scene and then taken by ambulance to the hospital.  The 

condition of the individual has not been released due to privacy issues. 

   The Bungee Jumping Ride is owned and operated by the Aarons Amusements Company.  The situation 

was reviewed and it was decided that the ride could continue operating. 
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